
Learn more about course options at Pine Hollow, the 

transition from 5th to 6th grade, and the registration 

process.  *Please note: If you attended a prior middle school meeting 

with Mr. Martin or Ms. Muhs,  similar information will be shared at this  

session.   

Pine Hollow Middle 

School  

Rising 6th Grade 

Information Session 

Questions?  

 

Please contact a 

counselor:  

919-694-8880 

lmuhs@wcpss.net 

jwmartin@wcpss.net 

When: 

Thursday, March 2nd  

6 PM: Optional brief tours of the school 

6:30-7:30 PM: Informational Session (auditorium) 

 

Who: Rising 6th Grade Parents (Students are  

welcome too!) 

 

Where:  Pine Hollow Middle School  

  5365 Bartram Place 


